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The Institute of Hungarian Studies (IHS) is pleased to announce the first annual Louis Horvath 
Scholarship Program in Hungarian Studies. Through the generous support of the Louis Horvath 
Endowment, the IHS offers $2000 travel and research fellowships to support outstanding Rutgers 
undergraduates who want to pursue an independent research project in any aspect of Hungarian 
studies.  
 
Guidelines 

• Horvath Fellowships may be used to pursue individual projects in Hungarian Studies in many 
different ways including: a Study Abroad program in Hungary, or travel (to Hungary and/or 
to countries with Hungarian communities outside Hungary), research and living expenses 
while abroad, and tuition for Hungarian language programs or other kinds of study abroad 
programs in Hungary 

• Awards will be made on a competitive basis, and will be granted based on the quality of the 
applicant and the careful and thoughtful description of the project. 

• Applicants must be enrolled in the B.A. program at Rutgers University. Students enrolled in 
M.A. and Ph.D. programs are not eligible. 

• Projects must have something to do with Hungarian politics, history, society, culture, or 
must otherwise show a need for the student to carry out a project in Hungary.  

• Project should be completed by December 31, 2013. 
 
Applications 
Applicants must submit:  

• A two page project description explaining what the student proposes to do and why. 
• A curriculum vitae 
• 2 letters of recommendation 

 
The deadline for submissions is March 15, 2013. Awards will be made by April 1, 2013.   
 
Applications should be directed to Prof. Paul Hanebrink, either as an email attachment or as a paper 
copy to his office address.  Please contact him with any questions.  Contact information below. 
 

 

Paul Hanebrink 
Associate Professor of History 

Director, Institute for Hungarian Studies 
Van Dyck Hall 101A 

College Avenue Campus 
e-mail: hanebrin@history.rutgers.edu 

 
 


